
AIRMAIL March 22, 1955

Mr. D. Davidson 
P. O. Box 198 
Germiston
Transvaal, South Africa

Dear Mr. Davidson:

Your letter of January 21 hasiremained unanswered on account 
of my absence South and on account of a bit of virus cold.

I sincerely would love to come over to your place and hope some­
how that I can manage to do it again before I pass on. If my wife would 
fly, there would be a better chance of my coming but she does not like 
to do it and I hesitate to go so far away without her.

I am, however, sending you some material regarding two things 
that have interested me besides our business.

My best to all of you.

Sincerely,

John V. N. Dorr

Enclosures: Brochure on book and County Fair reprint: D. F. Memo #3 and 
New York Times reprint of 1-5-55.

JVND/est


